
Job Announcement 
Summer Library Internship 

 

The Lodi Public Library is hiring a Summer Library Intern. The Summer Library Intern is 
responsible for serving patrons at the circulation desk, helping with the Summer Library 
Program, and lending creative support for various projects. This is a limited-term part-time 
position that will conclude in August 2023 and it is excellent experience.  
 
This will be a 15 hours per week position for 15 weeks, with a starting wage of $15/hour. The 
schedule is flexible. Start date depends upon the selected candidate, but we’d like to get started 
in May. Please see the Job Description for more details.   
 
Interested applicants should submit a resume to Alex Le Clair, the director of the Lodi Public 
Library: aleclair@lodipubliclibrary.org. Please include at least two references. Cover letter is 
optional. Application materials must be received no later than Friday, April 14th at 6:00 pm.  
 
This position is funded by The Friends of the Lodi Public Library. 
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